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Congratulations to our Year 2 mixed football team who recently came first in a 
five a side football competition at Henry Cort School.  There were 7 teams in 

the competition and it all came down to a very hard fought final against 
Crofton Anne Dale Infants.  Well done to Ellie Ussher for making a match   
winning save in the last minute!  Some fabulous skills were shown by the 

team, but most notable was the amazing sportsmanship shown by each of  
them.  You made us all very proud indeed. 

Poppy Shires Ellie Ussher Niamh Dominy 
Jack Watkins Josh McGinley Finley McKay Josh Ussher 

 

Welcome to our new 
Governors. 

 
We would like to extend a 
warm welcome to our new 

Parent Governors who were   
elected after a very close 

run election earlier this 
term.  They are: 

 
Mr John Davies 

Mr Aran Jess 
Mr Martin McBeath 

Mr Jonathan Pearce 
Mrs Stefanie Read 

Goodbye Tina 
Hello Caron! 

Tina would like to thank everyone 
who helped to make her last day 

at school so amazing.  Tina is 
now enjoying her retirement and 
is looking forward to a Christmas 

Shopping trip to Vienna. 

We are sure you would like to join 
us in welcoming Caron Webber 

to the school team.  She is         
already getting to know the     

children and is looking forward 
to getting to know parents too. 

Do try and find time to pop in and 
introduce yourself next time you 

are in school. 



IMPORTANT 

DIARY DATES  

FOR THE END OF 
TERM 

November 
19th - Christmas Market 
27th - 9.15am - 11.00am Christmas Decorations 
(Unfortunately we cannot accommodate siblings) 

27th - Flapjack Friday 

December 
 1st - KIT twilight session 

 2nd - 2pm Year 2 Choir Group to sing in Fareham  

 4th  - Friday Film Night  
 9th - CHIPS Children’s Gift Fayre shopping event 

 9th - 2pm KIT Coffee Afternoon 

11th - 1.30pm Nativity Play 

14th - 9.30am Nativity Play 
14th - 3.20pm Author Elizabeth Earle visiting 
school for book signing 

15th - 9.30am Nativity Play 

16th - Christmas Lunch 

17th – Children’s Christmas Party (Party clothes 
may be worn/Normal lunchtime arrangements) 
18th - Last day of  Autumn term  
 
  MERRY  CHRISTMAS! 

Tickets for the Nativity Plays will 
be available from Friday 27th       

November from the School Office.  
There is no charge for the tickets 
but we have to limit them to 2 per 

family as demand is always so 
high. 


